
From: Ronit Bryant   
Sent: Saturday, April 16, 2022 1:20 PM 
To: epc@mountainview.gov 
Subject: 5.1 Commercial Development Project at 365-405 San Antonio Road and 2585-2595 California 
Street 
 
Dear EPC Commissioners, 
 
I looked at Figures 3 and 4, the previous and proposed designs. I am astonished that staff considers the 
proposed design superior to the previous one. To my eyes, the first design, while not exciting, looks 
open to the world, permeable, and resembles a residential building. The proposed design reminds me of 
nothing so much as a space ship from Star Wars, alien and closed-in on itself. Nothing about it says 
Mountain View or California. It could have landed anywhere at all. I do hope you consider asking staff to 
direct the developer to change the exterior so it looks like part of our city rather than an office building 
dropped in from the sky. 
 
Sincerely, 
ronit bryant 
 



From: Tim Mather   
Sent: Saturday, April 16, 2022 3:30 PM 
To: epc@mountainview.gov 
Cc: Michelle Ohye  
Subject: 04/20/2022 EPC Meeting - Agenda Item #5.1 
 
We, Tim Mather and Michelle Ohye (next door neighbors), each request three minutes to 
discuss agenda item #5.1, to review the attached presentation with the Commission.  We would 
like to share a six minute session for the two of us.  (Share two x three minute sessions 
sequentially.)  Thank you. 
 
Tim 
Tim Mather 
Mountain View, CA (Silicon Valley) 
U.S.A. 



From: Sheryl Stark   
Sent: Monday, April 18, 2022 9:02 PM 
To: Cheechov, Joy  
Subject: Item 5.1 365 - 405 San Antonio Road/2585-2595 California Street 

Hi Joy, 

Always a pleasure talking to you! 

Please add to the statement about foot traffic that in my experience it is particularly difficult for 
shoppers with personal carts to pass each other on a sidewalk that is only 8' wide. There are 
plenty of people in my apartment building and in my neighborhood who use personal carts. 

If the meeting is recorded, I would like to watch it. 

Thank you for all your help! 
Sheryl 

Hello, 

We received a call from Ms. Stark regarding the meeting agenda item 5.1 “365-405 San Antonio 
Road/2585-2595 California Street”. 

She has two main concerns about the project. 

The first concern is about the size of the sidewalks being “at a minimum eight feet” in length. She 
wanted to say that eight feet for a sidewalk is not sufficient for foot traffic in this area. 

The second concern is about posting closure notices for sidewalks during the project. 

She wants to make sure that the people responsible for the project properly communicate ahead of 
time about sidewalks closures. She also wants to ensure that these closures notices are updated 
regularly, along with signage for the sidewalks closures. 

Hi Ms. Stark, please let me know if I missed anything. 

Thank you so much! 

Best regards, 

Joy 
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